
 
 

 
 

 
     

2022-2023 School Year 

Welcome to Kindergarten music! It is my pleasure to share my love of 
music with our kindergarten students. I look forward to singing, dancing, 
learning and exploring in music class this year.  
 
Each class will have music class once a week for 40 minutes in the music 
room. Our music room is stocked with instruments and resources to 
make sure we have fun singing, dancing and playing. When experienced 
in early childhood, music sets the stage for future performers while 
providing a social-emotional outlet all while learning new skills in fun 
ways. In addition, we use a music program called Quaver Music. 
 
Quaver Music is our online music curriculum we use here in Middle 
Country. It is a fully online comprehensive music curriculum that is both 
educational and FUN! Students love the characters and songs that are 
unique to Quaver. For more information, visit 
https://www.quavered.com/music/ 
 
Even though we will be in person this year, there will still be a Music 
Google Classroom that I will be using as a resource. On this page, you 
will find songs we are learning in music class, interactive games, 
announcements, and more! 
 

Your Music Google Classroom code for Unity Drive is: 

nygrin4 

Please feel free to e-mail me with any questions: kvoigt@mccsd.net 

See you soon! 
 

Mrs. Voigt 


